
TEMPTING FETE 
 

COMMUNIQUE 1 
 

 

Behind the scenes, Tempting Fete planning is happening. This week we held 
our second official meeting. We will continue to work at a whisper whilst 
energy is directed to the musical, however, this is your chance to think about 
Tempting Fete and how YOU can be of help this year.  

 

We have a few key roles that need filling  

Assistant Fete Co-ordinator 

I would love some help.  This is a very straight forward role assisting myself 
and supporting the Co-ordinators. The role entails steering the ship in the 
right direction.  There’s a bit of planning, note taking and liaising with those 
who support the fete externally.  

Auction Team  

The Auction team has many sailors but need a captain. We are seeking 
someone to join the pre-existing auction team. We have a live and silent 
auction and both play a part in the rich Tempting Fete tapestry. If you love an 
excel spread sheet, have strong organisational skills and get a kick out of 
raising a large amount of money for the school from generous donations and 
you think this person may be you, or you feel it could be you…… reach out to 
Megan – 0413 733 306 or Lori 0432 337 383 to touch base, ask questions, get 
a feel for the role.  

It’s all about community  

Tempting Fete is our biggest fundraiser for the year but it is also the 
opportunity for us to come together as a community. We run with the motto 
‘many hands make light work’. In 2018 we had 402 individuals, that 
comprised of 88 coordinators, 314 stall volunteers (some ex-students too!) 
and 150 businesses donated goods or services. 

We are looking forward to a fabulous Tempting Fete 2019. If you have any 
offerings, questions or ways you feel you could help out, please feel free to 
reach out OR join us for our next meeting Tuesday 30th July 7.30pm in the staff 
room.  There’s a 99% chance there will be chocolate involved! 

Lori  

0432337383 

info@thehumblenook.com 

AT A GLANCE 
 

Tuesday 23 July 

Planting in Polyhouse  

3.30-4.30pm 

 

 

Thursday 25 July 

Planting in Polyhouse 

3.30-4.30pm 

 

 

Friday 26 July 

Pickle & Preserving at 
Courtney’s (details over 
page) 

 

 

Tuesday 30 July 

Planting in Polyhouse 

3.30-4.30pm 

 

 

Tuesday 30 July 

Tempting Fete Meeting 

7.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@thehumblenook.com


Other ways you can lend a hand 

 

Auction  

 

To have a successful LIVE + SILENT AUCTION we 
need your generous donations.  

 

Do you have a holiday home? Please share with us.  
A business? All services welcomed; dentistry, ac-
counting, Marie Kondo cleaning service, art thera-
py, yoga classes, PT coaching.  Artistic talents or a 
friend who does? We welcome art in all forms, 
signed guitars or sporting memorabilia would be 
very welcome. 

Auction squad will take it all. 

 

 

Planting  

 

Planting begins this coming Tuesday (23rd July)  

 

Heidi George (Charlie & Leo) has stepped into the 
role of plants this year but needs help as this is a 
role that takes weeks of plan(t)ning (puns intend-
ed)  

You can join Heidi in the poly house each Tuesday 
& Thursday Afternoon of Term 3 from 3.30-
4.30pm  

 

 

Pickles & Preserves-  

 

Courtney Hargreaves (Ava’s Mum) has stepped 
enthusiastically into the role.  

 

Preserving begins next Friday night (26th July) 7pm 
at 57 Dwyer St, Clifton Hill, bring something to 
nibble and share if you can but mostly just bring 
yourself.  Wine and cheese provided.  

 

We would love any large and small jars.  Please 
leave these outside Gerard's office (please de-label 
the jars, this save us heaps of time and energy.) 

 

Do you have excess hanging fruit? We would love 
and appreciate donations of anything over 2kg. 

 

Contact Courtney for details  

0417 128 737 

 


